OFFICE OF THE ATHLETIC OFFICER HEADQUARTERS S.C.R.T.C. CAMP CROWDER MISSOURI

September 7, 1942

Mr. Forrest C. Allen, Director of Physical Education, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Allen:

After looking over your schedule for basketball, I am suggesting the following possibilities for games. The following dates are those upon which you could play here: January 11, 16 and 23rd.

We could play in Kansas on February 20th.

Any date that your team could appear here other than those
I have mentioned will be left to your option. Hoping to
hear from you in the very near future as to the date you
would like to play and the financial arrangements necessary,

Sincerely yours,

WM. F. KRICKHAN, JR.,

1st Lt., Signal Corps,
Chief, Athletic Section.

WFK:djs